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Stout Girls Swim Team is perfect 3-0 
On Wednesday, Dec. 11, 2019, Stout Girls Swim Team beat out Lowrey, 80-66. 
Currently our Falcons have a perfect record of 3-0!! Many of our swimmers beat their 
old records! Congratulations, and keep on swimming! 

Annual Candy Cane Grams Sale ends Monday Dec. 16 
Student Council will be continuing their Annual Candy Cane Grams Sale during all 
lunches until Monday, Dec. 16th inclusive. Each candy gram is only 50 cents. Send your 
friends, favorite teachers, or even yourself a fruit flavored candy cane. Candy grams 
will be delivered on Friday, December 20th.  Thank you!  – Mrs. Schulkey 

The VIP Experience 

Selected students from our school enjoyed their VIP Experience and were treated to 
some ice cream that they made themselves! Click on the following links to watch the 
videos. 

https://stout.dearbornschools.org/the-vip-experience/ 

2019-2020 Stout’s Battle of Books Schedule 
Here is the schedule of the 2019-2020 Stout Battle of the Books. 

December 9-13, 2019 
Your team members will receive Book #1 

(Titles will vary by teams). 

 

January 13-17, 2020 
Book #1 must be returned by this date. 

Team members will receive Book #2 

February 3-7, 2020 
Book #2 must be returned by this date. 

Team members will receive Book #3 

February 24-28, 2020 
Book #3 must be returned by this date. 

Team members will receive Book #4 

March 9-13 2020 
Book #4 must be returned by this date 
Team members will receive Book #5 

Friday, March 27, 2020 Book #5 must be returned by this date 
 

The Final Battle will take place on either Monday, Mar 30 or Friday, April 3rd (to be determined 
later).  More details will follow.  The Battle is videotaped and the event will be posted on YouTube and on 
the Stout Media Center blog.   

**Because we have limited copies of each title, you need to check out and return your books with your entire team 
present. This is the only way I can ensure that everyone receives a copy of the book you are reading during that 
period.  It will be too time consuming and complicated to reserve copies for each and every person and wait for 
them to get down to the library, so please plan ahead and visit the library together.   

 

Students’ Corner 

Weaam Alnamer acknowledges diversity in her quote: 

“Just because my path is different doesn’t mean I’m lost!” 

https://stout.dearbornschools.org/the-vip-experience/

